
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE
DAMON CITY CAMPUS 

STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)
Minutes of February 11, 2011, Meeting

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT
Antoine Reeves, President
Teresa Velazquez, Vice President of Student Events
Damon Cherry, Vice President of Student Governance
Ted Carey, Budget Coordinator
Tamara Carter, Committee Member
Alyssa Ginevra, Publicity Coordinator and Wellness Coordinator
Desiree Jeffers, Committee Member
Sedawnie Sharpe, Civic Engagement Coordinator

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT
Bruce Berg, Diversity Coordinator
Shawnitea Thompson, Elections Coordinator

OTHERS PRESENT
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Ivan Matthew, SEGA Advisor
Lisa Wallace, Campus Center Coordinator

The meeting was called to order at 12:17 p.m.  The minutes of the February 4 meeting were approved.

SPEAK TO SEGA

Student Trustee Election Packet
• A motion was made by Mr. Carey and seconded by Ms. Velazquez to table this until the next meeting. Motion to table approved.

ASACC Conference
• Mr. Carey reported that MCC Association Inc. approved $3000 to allow additional students to attend the spring conference.

Rochester Intercollegiate Council
• Mr. Reeves serves on the Council, which is comprised of student leaders from area colleges. The Council meets monthly to share 
 ideas, discuss issues, plan projects, etc. and member colleges share in hosting the meetings. DCC will host the March meeting; 
 refreshments are needed. A motion was made by Ms. Velazquez and seconded by Mr. Carey to approve a maximum of $150 for 
 refreshments. Motion aproved.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Knowing Your Worth and Raising The Bar
• Mr. Cherry is working on these initiatives and will involve the First Year Experience program in Knowing Your Worth.

Past Events
• Professor Robinsonʼs Black History Presentation, the Blood Drive, and Club Recruitment Day all went well.

Upcoming Events
• Heart For a Heart fundraiser for American Heart Association – Mon. February 14, 12-1, 4th Floor Lounge.
• Evening Students Refreshments – Tue. February 15, 5:30 p.m., 4th and 5th Floor Entrances.
• Byron Hurt, author and filmmaker – Wed. February 16, 12-1, 5th Floor Atrium.
• SEGA Group Photo – Fri. March 4.
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Damon News
• Mr. Reeves will contact the Monroe Doctrine regarding DCC articles not being published.

MCC Shuttle
• Ms. Ginevra reported that late afternoon shuttle runs are over-crowded due to the shuttle running every hour instead of half-hour.

ADVISORʼS REPORT

Dr. Humphrey
• Mr. Reeves gave an excellent presentation to his class; would like to see more SEGA members presenting to classes.
• Important for SEGA and SGA to work together when sharing information and planning meetings for the ASACC conference.

QUESTIONS/CONCERNS
• Mr. Cherry and Ms. Betts did presentations in two POS classes that were very well received.

The meeting adjourned at 1:12 p.m. 
Submitted by Linda Bryce, Campus Center Office Coordinator


